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Mayfield Middle School
Director of Bands
1123 SOM Center Road, Mayfield Hts, Ohio 44143
440-995-7858
mpalermo@mayfieldschools.org


January 6, 2015


Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing this letter with yet another exciting announcement.  Before the holiday break it was confirmed that The Lake Erie Monsters Hockey Team would like to have our 8th Grade Band perform at a game.  This opportunity is not offered to just anyone, and it is a real honor to be asked.  Here are the details:

Friday April 17th, 2015 Monsters vs Hamilton
7:30 PM The Puck will Drop
Leave Mayfield roughly around 5:45 PM
Ticket Price per student is $20 ea

I have been able to convince the promotions director to allow me to bring up to 100 kids.  I know from talking with other band directors in the area, that this many students is not always the case, but I wanted to make sure that every 8th grade band student has the opportunity if they want to go.  Also, this trip is not mandatory by any means, this is just an added extra to give the kids a chance to play in a venue we have never done before.

I have a tear off at the bottom that I am asking you to return to me as soon as possible.  If your child is able to go, and you are willing to spend the $20 for the ticket please check the box indicating they can go, and if they are unable to go please check the box saying they cannot participate.  Also, if you are sure you want to send your child to this event and want to pay the $20 now, please send in checks made out to Mayfield Middle School Band.  Thank you for your attention in this matter and I hope to hear from you soon.



________________My child is able to attend the Lake Erie Monsters Game on April 17, 2015 and will commit to the $20 ticket purchase.



________________My child is not able to attend the Lake Erie Monsters Game on April 17, 2015.


PLEASE SEND THIS SHEET IN TO MR. PALERMO NO LATER THAN MONDAY FEBRUARY 9, 2015
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